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WAR DEPARTMENT
SERVICES OF SUPPLY

OFFICE OF THE SURGEON GENERAL

WASHINGTON

18 July 1944

Major Albert B. Sabin
Rockefeller Institute for Medical
Research
Princeton, New Jersey
Dear Major Sabin:

In reply to your letter of 14 July 1944 request-
ing assistance in obtaining at least two electric fans
for use on your special ward at the Trenton State Pri-
son, arrangements have been made with the Organization
and Equipment Allowance Branch of this office to have
three fans shipped to you from Chicago on a memorandum
receipt. These fans will be shipped by express to you
at the Rockefeller Institute in Princeton.

Regarding the pyrethrum bombs, I made arrange-
ments by telephone with the Office of the Quartermaster
General this morning to have six additional bombs with
valves sent to you at Princeton. Please let me know
when these have been received. As it is relatively
easy for us to make arrangements for these things from
this office, I would rather that you did not correspond
directly with the Jersey City Quartermaster Depot or
other Army offices. I believe we can help you faster
if you will pass such correspondence through this office.

Sincerely yours,

f:~Brl'NE~s
Brig. Gener~~og~fs. A.

cc: Dr. Blake
Dr. Paul

ALL COMMUNICATIONS SHOULD 8E ADDRESSED TO "THE SURGEON GENERAL, U. S. ARMY. WASHINGTON, D. C."


